
Sullivan Community Council  
Student Board Member Application 

 
Hello High School Junior! Thank you for your interest in joining the Sullivan Community Council (SCC) Board.  
The all-volunteer board is comprised of 14 adult Sullivan residents that help bring success to the mission of SCC, which is 
“to promote recreational activities for the benefit and welfare of the adult residents and children of the community with 
the cooperation of all community organizations.” It is the goal of the Board to always have one male and one female 
student serving on the Board to provide a “voice” for the direction of sports, arts, technology and other type of 
programming and events we should be offering for the youth in the Town of Sullivan.  
 
SCC Student Members are elected for a one-year term, which begins in January and ends in December. Student Board 
members are expected to attend monthly meetings held January to May and September to December of each year, as 
well as volunteer at least one department event throughout the year. Students of all backgrounds, hobbies and interests 
are encouraged to apply.  
 
Please return this application topbardou@townofsullivan.org or any SCC Board Member no later than November 6, 2019 
Date:    
 
Name:         
 
Address (City, State, Zip):             
 
Cell Number:       Email:        
 
Have you had any involvement with SCC as a participant, employee, volunteer, etc? 
               

               

                

 
How do you feel Sullivan Community Council would benefit from your involvement on the Board? Why are you 
interested? 
               

               

                

 
Please share any other information you believe would make you a good candidate 
               

               

                

 
Thank you for your interest! The SCC Board will elect new members onto the board at the Annual Meeting, held in 
December. You will be contacted shortly after that meeting regarding the results.  


